
July 27, 2020 
 

Nagashima Ohno & Tsunematsu 
 

Announcement regarding COVID-19 Infection 
 

On July 26, 2020, a member of our Tokyo office (Marunouchi, Chiyoda-ku) was 
confirmed positive for COVID-19. 
 

In response to this confirmed case of COVID-19, we consulted with the relevant public 
health center, and took measures such as disinfecting the office floor on which the 
infected person was working. 
 

In addition, currently, our lawyers and staff are mainly working from home. The 
infected person was last in the Office on July 17, and was not in close contact with anyone. 
 

We will continue giving the highest priority to preventing the spread of infection both 
inside and outside the Office, and to ensuring the safety of our lawyers and staff, clients, 
and other stakeholders. We ask for the understanding of our clients and stakeholders. 
 
 
[Contact Information for Inquiries] 
Administration Department, Nagashima Ohno & Tsunematsu 
Telephone: +81-3-6889-7000 


